
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Management Board and the Members of 

Cambridge Schools Association in Bulgaria 

 

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,                                                                                          March 2016 

 

I am writing on behalf of Cambridge University Press to congratulate you all on this very important 

10th anniversary.  

 

The National English competition in Bulgaria is a very important milestone in the growth and success 

of the Cambridge Schools Association. Over the last 10 years, interest in learning English in Bulgaria 

has grown immeasurably and you and your schools have responded to this with dedication, 

professionalism and great enthusiasm. It is a privilege to be involved in such an influential and well 

managed Association. 

 

The National English competition continues to play a key role in improving the level of English 

language and I wish you great success with the completion for both this and future years. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Paul Zbihlyj 

Regional Manager  

Cambridge University Press      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


